
 
20 May 2025 Email Hugh Smith to Nick Hearfield 
 
Dear Nick, 
I’m currently travelling & not able to access the portal. Could I ask if you could add 
these photos (taken this morning) as additional attachments to demonstrate the 
flooding component of my objection to the Thrumster Wastewater Scheme proposal 
currently open for submissions. As you will see, this is a beautiful wetlands and the 
whole area is flooding & currently  underwater. This includes the access  - and there’s 
more rain coming. If possible, could I suggest you inspect this for yourself to fully 
appreciate the impacts of the last 2 days of rain on this proposed site.  
Many thanks in advance, 
Hugh 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 
 
 



 
 

 



 
 

 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 
 



 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 
 
 



 

 
 



 

 
 
 



 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 



 
 

 
 
Apologies if brief.  
Sent from my iPhone.  
 
 
 
 
 
 


